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1
Overview

oneM2M would like to thank ITU-T SG20 for informing us about the next JCA-IoT and SC&C meeting. 
The oneM2M Legal Group is still working on the Annex that would be included with recommendations resulting from oneM2M specifications. 
 

In the meantime, The TP chair of oneM2M will provide a presentation in the coming SG20 meeting, in order to initiate the collaboration between ITU-T SG20 and oneM2M. 
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